Ugic Districk Municipatity

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER
THE PROVISION OF TAPE LIBRARIES
Contract No: UGU-05-1623-2022

With reference the above-mentioned tender as advertised in the SC FEVER on Friday,24
February 2023. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned tender has been
Cancelled.

Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused.

Any enquiries can be directed to Mr M Bliss, during office hours on (039) 688 3533 or emailed to
IVIichael.Biiss--;;_u_e:_u.;;ov.za.
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